
From: Buffey Bourassa   
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 6:06 PM 
To: Gurewitz, Heather  
Subject: Re: Re-starting conversation on Drug, Tobacco, and Alcohol Ordinances 
  
Hi Heather, 
  
Thank you for reaching out to us! I'm happy to meet soon to brainstorm some ideas. I've also included: 
Cathy Garcia Executive Director Safe Passage and CGAP Coalition Facilitator in Fort Bragg, Lia 
Holbrook, Coast Services Director and Alexandra Corzano from Project Sanctuary, Fort Bragg, to join us 
in the conversation. 
  
Having a drug paraphernalia ordinance can send a clear message that the city citizens value their 
neighborhoods, law enforcement, youth and recovery community. There can be ban sales of specific items 
known to be used for drug use; stores are then held accountable to the ban through fines and frequent 
store visits. (i.e. Tobacco Control Program)  Incorporating drug take backs, locations, and identifying 
advertisement bans around cannabis, alcohol and other drugs. Just some of my quick thoughts.  
  
Please send us some dates and times you have available to meet virtually. If it's easier for everyone, I can 
set up a Doodle poll to find the best time. Let me know, Heather, what works best for you. 
 
maji k'edi na (Northern Pomo language for it's a good day.) 
Buffey Wright Bourassa (she/her/hers) 
Sr Program Specialist 
HHSA - Public Health  
Community Wellness SUDT 
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